Town of Winchester
Planning Board
Notice of Meeting

2-26-24

The Winchester Planning Board will be meeting on 2-26-24 at 7pm on the main floor of the Town Hall, 1
Richmond Rd for the following:

1. The Board will review the minutes of the 2-5-24 meeting for approval.

2. The board will continue the hearing from 2-5-24 for an application for a Major Subdivision
submitted by Barry Bush for the Van Hertel Family Trust, for property on Scotland road, map 3
lot 9, currently 81.21 Acres, to be split into 4 lots, 33.35, 22.15, 10.93, and 14.49 Acres

3. Other Business.

4, Nonpublic RSA:19A, if necessary

5. Adjourn



